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Theatre Royal Car Park & South Pavilion Car Park

The Government is pleased to announce the opening of two new car parks at
City Mill Lane and South Pavilion Road at 9:00 am on Tuesday 1st April. These
facilities offer 96 and 43 parking spaces respectively which will go a long way to
alleviate the parking problems in these areas.

Both car parks operate as monthly rentals and all spaces have already been
allocated to applicants on the basis of their proximity to the car parks. Lots were
then drawn in the presence of a notary public.
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